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January 26, 2023 
 

TO:    All Members of the Board of Regents  
SUBJECT:    APAC Report 
SUBMITTED BY: Angie Senter, APAC Chair 
 
 
APAC is pleased to report the following: 
 

• The November APAC meeting focused on a review of the AP Enhanced 
Compensation Plan and Q&A with HRS. 
 

• The December APAC meeting included a presentation from HRS on 
retirement benefits and retirement planning. 
 

• The January APAC meeting will provide a review of the Skillsoft Percipio 
Learning Knowledge Base in support of encouraging personalized, 
immersive, and accessible learning for WSU Employees.  
 

• APAC plans to provide a space during an upcoming monthly meeting to 
review area action plans and updates based on the results from the 2023 
Employee Engagement Survey. 
 

• Winners from the APAC system-wide photo contest were announced 
during the December APAC meeting. Winners and photos can be found on 
the APAC website. The APAC Professional Development and Events 
Committee received 65 submissions, and all system-wide campus locations 
were represented. 
 

• AP Appreciation week will be March 4-8, we are currently planning several 
professional development webinars and the AP Contribution Award 
ceremony is scheduled for March 7, 2024. 
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